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PTPH2 - A revised PTPH form 
 
Further to my letter dated 3rd July 2019 I am happy to report that the technical work 
to implement the new PTPH2 form has been completed.  Initial feedback is very 
positive. 
 

The DCS team has announced that the new PTPH2 form will start to be used from 22 
July, and can be expected to reach PTPH hearings by 29 July 2019.  
   
Attached is a summary of the key changes. 
 
I will write shortly with details of the training materials you will be able to access 
regarding these changes.  
 
In the meantime, I would be grateful if you would disseminate this message widely 
amongst your colleagues.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Lady Justice Macur 
Senior Presiding Judge 
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